

Please join us for the Annual PPR

Employee Recognition & Holiday Luncheon

We invite you to celebrate our long-serving employees and retirees, and to catch up with colleagues in a beautiful setting over a delicious meal.

Monday, December 18, 2017 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM

Horticulture Center, West Fairmount Park

Ceremony honoring retirees and 25-year employees begins at 12:15 PM

Luncheon following ceremony

Cost: \$5.00 per employee - CASH ONLY - By December 11

Please return your RSVP slip and \$5 cash payment to Stephanie Gradel or Bernadine Mahon on the 10th floor of 1515 Arch Street OR give your form and slip to your supervisor for delivery to Stephanie and Bernadine. RSVP slips and payment must be received by Monday, December 11.

| Name | | |
|--------------|---------|--|
| | | |
| Division | Payment | |
| Phone Number | Email | |